Oklahoma State Department of Health
Creating a State of Health

April 27, 2017

Mr. Sands,

Your research is correct. There are no specific rules for the establishments regulated by the
Consumer Protection Division of the Oklahoma State Department of Health which require
patrons to wear shoes.

I hope this letter meets the requirements of your request.

Respectfully,
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Administrative Programs Manager, Consumer Protection Division

1000 N.E. 10th Street

Oklahoma City, OK 73117-1299
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